
  

Church of the Ascension Hall Green 

P L A Y G R O U P 
At this week’s Sunday morning’s service on 14th July, 

there will be a celebration of the work of the Playgroup 

which sadly will  be finishing 

on the 19th July after 54 years at the church, 

and giving thanks for all the 

organisers, administration staff and child minders 

who have worked hard to give joy and early education 

to the young children of Hall Green. 

 

With thanks to them all, particularly in recent times,  

Ann Ford and Lisa Janes 

for their continued hard work for the Playgroup 

and their contribution to the life of the Church 

and for the life they have brought to the halls daily. 

It has been wonderful to have had them all here 

and with sadness we wish them all well. 


